

UJIAN PERTENGAHAN SESI AKADEMIK TAHUN 6 SESI 2023/2024

BAHASA INGGERIS (013)

1 JAM 15 MINIT

Nama	
Kelas	

ARAHAN:

1. Buka kertas ujian ini apabila diberitahu.
2. Tulis nama dan nama kelas kamu pada ruang yang disediakan.
3. Jawab semua soalan di dalam kertas soalan ini.
4. Kertas ujian ini hendaklah diserahkan kepada guru bertugas pada akhir ujian.

UNTUK KEGUNAAN PEMERIKSA		
NAMA PEMERIKSA:		
	MARKAH PENUH	MARKAH DIPEROLEH
1	5	
2	4	
3	5	
4	6	
5	5	
6	10	
7	15	
Jumlah	50	

PART I
(5 marks)

Choose A, B or C.

Worker 1 : Hey, did you hear about the accident that happened yesterday?

Worker 2: Yeah, I heard someone fell off a ladder.

Worker 1 : Yeah, it was pretty bad. The guy broke his leg and his arm.

Worker 2: That's terrible. I hope he's okay.

Worker 1 : Me too. I heard he's in the hospital, but he's expected to make a full recovery.

Worker 2: That's good to hear.

Worker 1 : Yeah, but it's a reminder that accidents can happen at any time. That's why it's important to always be careful and follow safety procedures.

Worker 2: I agree. I'm always careful when I'm working on a ladder.

Worker 1 : Good. We should all be careful.

Worker 2: Yeah, definitely.

1. When did the accident happen?

A. last week

B. yesterday

C. just now

2. What are the worker's injuries?

A. he broke his leg
and his arm

B. he broke his leg

C. he broke his arm

Dear Diary,

I'm writing this from my bed. It's a rainy day outside, and I'm feeling a little lazy. I just finished reading a book, and I'm thinking about what I want to do next. I could watch a movie, or I could go for a walk in the rain. I'm not sure yet.

What is the weather like outside?

A. sunny

B. rainy

C. cloudy

×

+

←

→

C

☆

☰

12th June

I've never been kayaking before, so I tried it this month! It's similar to canoeing, but a kayak is much smaller than a canoe and your paddle has got two blades. We went to a kayak school in Ottawa, the Capital of Canada. We practised for three hours with an instructor and then we travelled down the Madawaska River in our kayaks. It was really exciting and the scenery was amazing!

4. Where did they go kayaking?

- A. Ottawa B. Canada C. Madawaska River

5. How long did they practise with the instructor?

- A. 3 hours B. 3 days C. a day

PART 2
(4 marks)

Read the diary and choose the best answer A, B or C to fill in each blank.

Monday, 4th September

Elisabeth and I were _____ that our house was going to _____ down, so this afternoon we took our possessions outside and hid them. One of my expensive possessions is a _____ of Parmesan cheese from Italy! We _____ a hole in the garden and buried the cheese so no one can steal it! I hope it stays safe.

6	A. worrying	B. worry	C. worried
7	A. burning	B. burn	C. burned
8	A. block	B. piece	C. slice
9	A. digging	B. dig	C. dug

PART 3
(5 marks)

Read the newspaper article below and answer the questions.

Rengit News

Volume 10, Issue August 2023

FIRE DESTROYS LOCAL BUSINESS

A fire broke out at a local business on Main Street yesterday afternoon, causing extensive damage to the building and its contents. The fire started at around 2:00 pm in a restaurant located on the ground floor of the building. The flames quickly spread to the upper floors, which were occupied by apartments.

Firefighters arrived on the scene within minutes and began to battle the blaze. However, the fire was too intense and the building was completely destroyed. No injuries were reported, but about 30 people were displaced from their homes. The cause of the fire is under investigation.

The business, which has been in operation for over 20 years, was a popular destination for locals and tourists alike. It is unclear what will happen to the business in the future.

The fire is a reminder of the importance of fire safety. If you have a business, make sure that you have a fire escape plan in place and that your employees are trained in fire safety procedures.

10. When do the fires start?

- A. 12.00 pm B. 2.00 am C. 2.00 pm

11. How many people were displaced from their homes?

- A. about 20 people B. about 30 people C. about 2 people

12. Which was not the result of the fire?

- A. business run smoothly B. building was completely destroyed C. people lost their home

13. How long has the business been operating?

- A. 2 years B. 20 years C. 30 years

14. What can be done to prevent similar fires from happening in the future?

- A. have a fire escape plan in place B. call firefighters C. employees should not train in fire safety procedure

PART 4
(6 marks)

Write A, B or C in the table below.

Rock climbing is an outdoor activity that involves ascending a rock face using hands, feet, and specialized equipment. Rock climbing can be a physically and mentally challenging activity. It can also be a lot of fun and a great way to get exercise and enjoy the outdoors.	Skydiving is the activity of jumping from an aircraft and free-falling for a period of time before opening a parachute. It is a popular extreme sport that offers a unique and exhilarating experience.	Surfing is a water sport that involves riding a wave on a surfboard. It requires a good balance, strength, and agility. It can also be dangerous, so it is important to learn how to surf from a qualified instructor.
--	--	---

A. rock climbing

B. skydiving

C. surfing

15	An activity that happens in the air.	
16	_____ is a popular extreme sport.	
17	An outdoor activity that needing strength from hands and feet.	
18	What requires a good balance, strength, and agility?	
19	A water sport that using surfboard.	
20	_____ can be a physically and mentally challenging activity.	

PART 5
(5 marks)

Write the correct antiquated things based on the description given.

21	It was used to type documents before the advent of computers	t _ _ _ _ _
22	It was used to provide light in a room before the advent of lamp.	c _ _ _ _
23	Transportation before the advent of car.	h _ _ _ _
24	The place people used to go to watch performances before the advent of cinema.	t _ _ _ _ _
25	It was used before the advent of pens.	i _ _

PART 6
(10 marks)

Write a note about a school trip that you went on. Write between 30 - 50 words.

Say:

- Day and date
- Where did you go?
- What did you do?
- What was the best thing about the day?



PART 6
(15 marks)

You saw a poster for hot-air balloon festival. Write an email to your friend and ask her to go with you. Write your email between 60 - 80 words.

**ADVENTURE IS
WAITING FOR YOU** 

Date: 25th August 2023
Venue: Merdeka Park, Johor Bahru

over 200 different hot-air balloons. 


6 am & 6 pm


Affordable entry passes


enjoy the view of Johor Bahru city



To	
From	
Subject	
Hi _____. Yesterday, I saw a poster _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____ _____	